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Paymill - innovative payment service provider launches 

The fastest way to accept credit card payments online  

 

From today on Paymill starts an innovative payment solution for shops and online 
services. Paymill is based in Munich and enables its customer to offer credit card 
payments as quick as possible. Due to major and comparatively high costs, 
especially merchants of smaller shops could not offer payments via credit card.  

Paymill finally will change that. 

Founder and CEO of Paymill Mark Henkel says: Paymill enables every online 
business to accept credit card payments. Paymill offers fast integration, easy 
handling and price transparency. 

The advantages of Paymill at a glance 

• Simple: Uncomplicated integration of credit card payments, full and individual 
integration in check-out-process  
 

• Fast: Easy onboarding – live transactions possible within 48 hours 
 

• Transparent: No setup costs, no monthly fix fees, as well as comprehensive 
customer service regarding all administrative and technical issues. 
 

Initially, Paymill started with credit card payments in Germany only. Adding further 
common payment methods as well as entering international markets is already 
planned. The following online shops trust Paymill from day one: DieJeans.de, 
Tailory.com, Flakegolf.de and mywineportal.com. 

Paymill GmbH was founded in Munich in June 2012 by Mark Henkel. The 
management team is complemented by Dr. Stefan Sambol and Jörg Sutara. 
Currently, Paymill has 15 employees, mainly with technical background. 

For developers, founders, and web agencies, Paymill organizes launch events in 
Munich, Berlin, Hamburg and Cologne. Find further information under 
www.paymill.de  

 

Munich, 14th of August 2012  
14.122.10.2012 

 


